
 
 

Village of Wellington      October 24, 2018 

12300 West Forest Hill Blvd 

Wellington, FL  33414 

 

Attn: Finance Dept 

 

RE: Authorization Letter 

 

 

 

To whom it may Concern:  

 

 
 This letter is to indicate that P.C. Controls, Inc. is authorizing the Village of Wellington to use the terms of 

our contract with the City of Pompano Beach, based on RFP# L-51-16, for our services. The contract is 

currently in effect for the period beginning September 14, 2018 through September 13, 2019. Our services 

and rates per the contract are provided to the Village of Wellington and is applicable for the services and 

material provided to them.  

 

P.C. Controls, Inc may provide proposals to you at your request. These proposals will be for material only 

as labor rates are defined in the contract and will not be provided on any proposals unless that work is 

SPECIFIED “outside of the contract” and will be billed complete per the proposal.  

 

If there are any questions regarding this approval or any matter related to it please feel free to contact us at 

the number seen above in our letterhead. 

 

 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

Norman “Paul:” Conaway 

P.C. Controls Inc 

 

P.C. Controls Inc 

132 NE 30th Street, Wilton Manors, FL  33334 

Phone: (954) 568-9663 Fax: (954) 563-0919 

E-mail: pccontrolsinc@bellsouth.net 

 


